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Hello,

 

I am writing to comment on the Shoshone Travel Management Planning Project. I believe the voluntary closure at

the Pinnacles/Deception Peak Nordic ski area should be maintained, rather than instating a permanent closure.

The voluntary closure has reduced conflict and seems effective. I support the proposed season of use dates for

OSVs of Nov. 1st through June 15th. Additionally, I would love to see the construction of new motorized trails that

would provide increased access to our public lands. The creation of multi-use single track trails would benefit

everyone.

 

Thanks,

 

Joshua Otis


